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Mecklenburg County Sheriff’s Office Selects VitalCore Health Strategies  
to Continue Patient Health Care Services to Residents 

 

(CHARLOTTE, NC) – Recently, Sheriff Garry L. McFadden requested proposals from medical and 
mental health companies for the provision of comprehensive patient health care services for 
residents of the Mecklenburg County Detention Center-Central (MCDCC). Today Sheriff 
McFadden is pleased to announce that VitalCore Health Strategies was selected to continue to 
provide medical and mental health services to the residents. They were selected from six 
companies that submitted proposals. The effective date of the new agreement will be May 19, 
2024. 

VitalCore Health Strategies corporate headquarters is in Topeka, Kansas. VitalCore Health 
Strategies has much experience in providing health care services in correctional facilities 
throughout the nation, including large adult detention facilities similar in size to MCDCC. 

Sheriff Garry McFadden: “We are excited to embark on this relationship with VitalCore Health 
Strategies. This collaboration is a shared partnership. VitalCore’s CEO, Viola Riggin shares our 
passion for changing the culture and philosophy within our detention center.” 
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